## DUKE DRIVING SCHOOL, LLC



Letter of Recommendation

October 20th, 2016

Dear Parent,

As a mother of a young man currently enrolled, I highly recommend Duke's Driving School for your son or daughter's Driver Education. We have come to know Mr. Duke as a very dedicated person who has a true passion for teaching. He strives to encourage each and every student who enrolls in his course to become a safe and responsible driver.

Mr. Duke puts in a lot of hours training/coaching our student drivers. He works very hard at *educating* our sons/daughters. As a result, they not only become knowledgeable, but also confident behind the wheel. With such knowledge and confidence, they're enabled to know what to do and be safe out on our roadways.

Once again, I fully endorse Duke Driving School, and warmly suggest that you consider choosing Duke as your driver education provider.

Very sincerely,
Jessica Peterman
Parent of <u>The 1,000th Student to Enroll</u> at Duke Driving School

108 S. Main St. London, Ohio 43140 Office: (740) 490-7171 Cell: (740) 490-8333

E-mail:

dukesns15@gmail.com